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St. Francis of Assisi Parish  
Priorswood www.priorswoodparish.ie 

Tel: 01 8474469 Email: priorswoodparish@yahoo.ie 

14th of January 2018 PARISH TEAM: Brs Des, Ignatius ,   
Parish Council:  Chairperson: Mr Gerry Charles. 
 
                                                  MASS INTENTIONS 

6.00pm,    

 
 
9.30am,  
 
11.30am, Rosaleen O’Gorman & Freda Boyd R.I.P 
      Kathleen Fox R.I.P Anniversary 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: We would like to offer our deepest 
sympathies and condolences to the family of  
Christopher Grainger R.I.P. May he rest in Peace. 
.  
PLEASE PRAY FOR: William McClean R.I.P 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
OFFERTORY €256 

SHARE €205 
ENVELOPES X 2 WEEKS €1,120 

ENVELOPE COLLECTION: If anyone has not received their Parish 
weekly collection envelopes please let the Parish Secretary know.  
Thank you. 

 
FIRST FRIDAY CALLS 

If you know anyone who would like a visit from one of our Parish 
Team on the first Friday of each month please let us know. 

 

 
Good Hygiene Practices 
 Given the increase in the numbers of people affected by 
influenza in recent weeks, it is opportune to remind ourselves 
of sensible practices. It is good to remember that those with flu 
symptoms are dispensed from their Sunday obligation to 
attend Mass. Those who are confined to home when ill can 
honour the Lord’s Day by praying along with the Mass 
broadcast by Parish Radio, on parish webcams (from the Pro 
Cathedral via www.dublindiocese.ie)  on Sunday Morning by 
RTE Radio on Long Wave 252 Khz. RTE1 television often 
broadcast Mass on Sunday mornings too. In times of previous 
flu alerts the Health Service Executive stated: “Shaking hands 
while exchanging the ‘Sign of Peace’ involves a low risk of 
spreading the virus”.  
Let us pray for one another and for peace at this time 
 
 
PADRE PIO PRAYER GROUP 
Takes place this Wednesday 17th of January at 7.30pm 
 
 
Coolock, Artane & District Historical Society. 
Douglas Appleyard, author of the well-known book on Coolock 
'Green Fields Gone Forever' will give a talk entitled  
'Coolock - before the suburb arrived' which will take place on 
Thursday, 25th January at 7pm at Parnell's GAA Club in 
Coolock Village. All are very welcome and there is no charge. 
We would also welcome any new members.  
 
 
BINGO 
Our Charity bingo will take place this Tuesday at 8.30pm in Martins 
Pub. Jackpot is €50 on 55 calls. There will also be a draw for a bingo 
book every week. All are very welcome.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


